
 

New T-Third Line Service Begins Saturday, January 7th 
 

 
Dear Members: 
 
Starting Saturday, January 7th, new T-Third Metro service will begin from Sunnydale to 
Chinatown via the Central Subway, giving customers a direct connection from Bayview, 
Visitacion Valley, and nearby neighborhoods to SoMa, Union Square, and Chinatown. Service 
will run seven days a week, Monday through Friday from 6 AM to 12 AM, and Saturdays and 
Sundays from 8 AM to 12 AM. Trains will continue to provide service along 3rd and 4th Streets, 
but will no longer run along King Street, the Embarcadero, or Market Street. 
 
Please Click Here for more information about Central Subway service. Click Here for more 
information about the Central Subway Project. 
 
Earlier this year, we interviewed Jeffrey Tumlin, SFMTA’s Director of Transportation, on 
sanitation, safety, and the passenger experience onboard Muni. Click Here to see the video 
series. 
 
Lastly, join us for Warriors Wednesday! We will be giving away pairs of Warriors tickets every 
Wednesday for the entirety of the 2022-2023 NBA season! Click Here to enter and Click Here for 
our informational video. 
 
Please distribute this information to your tenants. 
 

January 4th, 2023 
 

   #   #   # 

https://www.sfmta.com/project-updates/central-subway-service-changes
https://www.sfmta.com/projects/central-subway-project
https://vimeo.com/showcase/9661279
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeXhYIEp39Mz8BRYiWSLPxTQzfjnSjwpfuOOLzl8z5hW0_mhg/viewform
https://vimeo.com/756563577

